Westvale Primary School

27th June 2017
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As you are aware, the weather is not predicted to be good tomorrow. At the moment, we don’t want to make a decision to cancel tomorrow’s Sports Day activities until we know for sure that it will be rained off (the forecasts aren’t always right, as we know!)
We are going to see what the weather is like in the morning and make a decision then. If the bad weather continues, our contingency plan is to hold Sports Day at the same times next Wednesday, 5th July: 9.30 am for Morning Nursery and Reception, 2.30 pm for Afternoon Nursery. 
Apologies for any inconvenience, but I’m sure you’ll appreciate we can’t control the weather (if only!). 
Thank you,    
Miss Fealey (Early Years Lead)


